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i Water Pipeling Comments <nsepipelinecomments@gjhnail.com>
|

Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water

Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and meoln
counties.

1 message

W @

Sarah Mersereau-Adler <sarahmadier@aol.com> Mon, Nov 28, 2011 at 10:03 PM
Reply-To: Sarah Mersereau-Adler <sarahmadler@acl.com>
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmait.com

Nov 29, 2011
Jason King
NV
SR
. [
Dear King, ' -
We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50 &
billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate tj
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over il
a huge area. :
X
Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering s
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this : .

project.

| appreciate the reopening of the legal challenge to SNWA's proposal
and the careful work you and your agency has done to investigate the
legality of claims and the potential impacts of the proposal.

Nevada needs to grow its way into a more diversified and balanced i
economy, drawing upon the natural resources of our state WHERE THEY '
EXIST throughout our state. Rural Nevada has great beauty, and great

opportunty to provide jobs and a haven for Nevadans and visitors from

throughout the world. Tip the balance in favor of a balanced

environment, and leave the water in its basins.

Again, thank you very much for your hard work and that of your agency.

Sarah Mersereau-Adler

| urge you to deny the applications filed by the Southern Nevada Water
Authority and support the best interests of all of Nevada.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Sarah Mersereau-Adler

3455 Bernese Ct
Carson City, NV 89705-7014

12/1/2011 11:00 AM



